Communication from Oak Hill CE Primary School's Board of Governors

Oak Hill CE Primary School's Board of Governors is proposing to make a
significant change to the School by closing the satellite site in Dumbleton.

If this proposal is approved by Gloucestershire County Council it will
permanently unite the whole school community on one site in Alderton.

A public consultation commenced on 14 February and will conclude at midday
on 21 March 2023.

A public meeting will be held in the Alderton School Hall on Monday 6 March
2023 at 6pm.

Please click on the link below to go to the School’s website to read the statutory
proposal notice, accompanying documentation and learn how to submit your
views.

Any person may support, object to or make comments on the proposal.

Sent on behalf of the Board of Governors of Oak Hill CE Primary
School

School Road

Alderton

Tewkesbury

Gloucestershire

GL20 8NP

01242 620448

Email - admin@oakhill.gloucs.sch.uk
School website - www.oakhill.gloucs.sch.uk

Requests for copies of documentation can be made by telephone, email or
by post. All requests should be clearly marked “Statutory Proposal Notice
and Documentation Request”

Please note the School will be closed from Monday 20 February to Friday 24
February 2023 for the half term holiday.

Any requests received in this period will be processed when the School
reopens on Monday 27 February 2023.
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